
                                                                                                                   Sunday 4th April Easter  Sunday    

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL REMAIN CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC WHILE WE ARE AT LEVEL 5 YOU CAN EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 

KNOCK YOUTH PILGRIMAGE 

Saturday, 24th April, 12noon -2pm, via Zoom. 

This will be a great interactive session for teenag-

ers from across our Diocese to experience pilgrim-

age together through workshops, small group dis-

cussions, fun and prayer. To register for this youth 

group you will need to complete the online paren-

tal consent form with your parents by clicking 

here:https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponseP-

age.aspx?id=Om-

wpOQKL0Ua2DW8iFevKayJb-

gK7h5tOjDzUJL5UJ0xUNUR-

QSkdYVkRQUktIVFlWNzk5R0NTS0U5RS4u 

  

Purchase of Mass Cards – There will be a 

selection of cards available on table in Fr 

Brendan’s porch at 2 Rossmore Road 

please fill in details on brown envelopes 

provided and place envelope with Mass 

offering in letter box or safe at back of 

church If you need us to post out cards to 

you please ph Catherine 087 6174498 

please give a weeks’ notice for birthday 

remembrance or anniversaries especially  

if you want masses offered or candles lit 

on particular days  email in your requests 

to judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  

 

 

 

Mass times this week 

Monday 4th April Bank Holiday No Daily Mass 

Tuesday 5th April to Friday 9th April Daily Mass will be 

at 11.00am    All masses will be streamed live as 

unfortunately during the current restrictions no one is 

allowed attend Mass 

Church will open after Mass from approx. 12pm to 5pm  

for private prayer each day  

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul Society wish 

to acknowledge with thanks your continued support to 

them Amount Donated during March was 1365.00   You can 

still leave your donations in safe at back of church.  we ask if 

you can to use the  Blue envelopes on tables in Church for 

your donations and place envelopes in Safe at back of 

Church there are more demands than ever on the Society 

for help at this time of pandemic so any help would be 

appreciated. 

Sincere thanks to all who have 

returned their Easter Dues, envelopes 

can be left in safe at back of Church  

Any of you who received a Tax 

Reclaim Form in your Easter Mail shot 

we would be grateful if you can return 

forms to us asap. If you are no longer 

paying tax on earnings or pension 

please let us know so we can amend 

our records here  

COVID-19 SUPPORT LINE FOR OLDER 

PEOPLE 

ALONE manage a national support line and additional sup-

ports for older people who have concerns or are facing diffi-

culties relating to COVID-19. Professional staff are availa-

ble to answer queries and give advice and reassurance where 

necessary. The support line is open seven days a week, 8am 

– 8pm, by calling 0818 222 024. 

Sincere thanks to all who helped to prepare the 

Church for our Holy Week Ceremonies and to all 

of you who tuned in we are delighted that so many 

of you found them inspiring and thank you for 

your words of gratitude  and support  and we look 

forward to welcoming you all back for next Easter 
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